Steven Sepe

From:

Haley Linehan <haleylinehan3@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 8:01 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Support for Bill H-5351

Haley Haskins

15 Sharon Drive Cumberland RI 02864

Haleylinehan3@gmail.com

2/24/25

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which ensures that I can continue receiving care from the provider I have personally chosen for my injectable treatments. I deeply value her personalized approach, and her small facility provides a welcoming and intimate environment that enhances my overall experience.

Access to a qualified and dedicated provider is essential for my continued well-being and satisfaction with my aesthetic journey. I urge you to support Bill H-5351 to protect patient choice and maintain access to this exceptional level of care.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Haley Haskins